

Fall 2023 Graduate School Commencement Ceremony

Friday, December 15th at 3:30 Hearnes Center

Non-hooding faculty members interested in sitting on the arena floor with graduates:

Please arrive at the **Hearnes Center Fieldhouse** approximately 30 minutes before the ceremony. Please gather near the 'General Faculty' sign. **Academic regalia is required for those sitting on the floor. RSVP is not required.**

If you do not have regalia, please contact the Mizzou Store for more information about rental options.

••••••

Faculty and staff interested in attending and sitting in the stands:

We suggest arriving 15 minutes before the ceremony begins.

Tickets are not required.

Hooding faculty: If you have a doctoral student that plans to attend commencement, you should have received an invitation to hood the student following the submission of their RSVP. We are in the process of reconciling our commencement registration to ensure all students will have a faculty member on hand for hooding. If your student has registered for commencement, and we've not yet heard from you, we will be in touch!

Questions? Please contact Ashley Siebenaler: Siebenaler A@Missouri.edu